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PROCEDURES FOR 68-A INSPECTIONS  
 

Effective 01 September 2017 

 

    

ALL inspections are conducted by 
APPOINTMENT ONLY 

Days:  Monday through Friday 
Times: 9:00 A.M. to 2:00 P.M. 
Location: 310 Fisher Road 
  Humble, Texas 77338 

  

Limited appointments are scheduled the 
same day and are subject to weather and 
personnel availability. 
 
Call 281-446-4399 to schedule an 
appointment. 

    

 
VTR 68-A Vehicle Inspections: 
 

The Harris County Sheriff’s Office Auto Theft Section ONLY conducts these inspections for Harris 
County residents. If you are not a Harris County resident, please contact the auto theft section or 
task force that has jurisdiction over your area (for example: Montgomery County Sheriff’s Office, 
Fort Bend County Sheriff’s Office, Galveston County Sheriff’s Office, etc.). 
 
The vehicle MUST be “road ready.” Inspections will not be conducted on partially assembled 
vehicles. 

 

Reasons for VTR 68-A: 
 

 The vehicle is imported from another country 

 The vehicle is missing the vehicle identification number (VIN) plate 

 Assembled vehicles 

 Homemade trailers 

 Any other reason for which the Texas Department of Motor Vehicles has told you that you 
need to provide a VTR 68-A 

 
For ALL inspections, you must bring: 
 

 The vehicle 
 Your identification 
 Any other documents you have for the vehicle 

 
 Homemade trailers MUST have all documentation showing how the trailer was built and 

where the materials came from. Citizens must provide pictures that show the start and end 
of the building of the trailer. 

 
Bonded Titles: 
 

Inspections will be conducted on vehicles with bonded titles not currently registered in Texas. 


